
 

 

Prepare your parents for our August 1 launch of Volunteer Systems! 

Accurate email addresses in EBIZ will be an important factor for you and your parents to activate their 

new member account in the Volunteer Systems.  If your parents are using a troop email address for their 

email address in EBIZ, please have them change it to their own by July 15 

Change your email address in EBIZ in 4 easy steps! 

 Go to www.girlscoutsla.org to access the EBIZ log in page. 

 
 

 Log into EBIZ 

 

http://www.girlscoutsla.org/


 Forgot user name or password?  Call or email customer care so we can 

reset it for you.  customercare@girlscoutsla.org or (213) 213-0123. 

 

 Click on edit 

 
 

 Change email 

 
 

mailto:customercare@girlscoutsla.org

